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Tree stumps removal and footpath works on Coachwood Avenue 

On Saturday 4 November 2023, two tree stumps in the cul-de-sac of Coachwood Avenue are 
being removed. 

They are being removed to complete new footpaths and improve pedestrian access to 
Jerrabomberra High School and Jerrabomberra Public School. 

The tree stumps are being removed by grinding down the stumps starting at 9 am for 
approximately two hours.  

Pedestrian safety measures are in place for the work. This work also does not affect traffic.  

Queanbeyan-Palerang Regional Council (QPRC) has agreed and approved this work. 

These trees are being replaced in consultation with QPRC.  

 

We appreciate your patience while we deliver this important infrastructure.  
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